
Date:    12/22/2022
To:       State Agencies
From:  State Procurement Office
Re:       SPO Alert - SPO Newsletter

The Q2 SPO Newsletter has been added to the Resources section of the SPO website. A
direct link to the newsletter can be found here.

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.

https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/SPO%20Newsletter_FY23%20Q2_Vol.%201%20No.%202_12-22.pdf

